
  

Jesus came and stood in their midst and said to 
them, ‘Peace be with you.’ When He had said this, He 
showed them His hands and His side. The disciples 
rejoiced when they saw the Lord. Jesus said to them 
again, ‘Peace be with you. As the Father has sent me, 
so I send you…’” 
 

On the evening of the first day of the week, the disciples are sitting in the 
upper room, locked away because of fear and confusion. Mary Magdalene 
has brought them her news: “I have seen Him!” They did not believe what 
she told them, but they came together to wait for Him. Suddenly He stood 
in their midst. He spoke to them and gave them their mission. He said that 
He is sending them in the same way that the Father sent Him into the 
world. Even when they are not invited into peoples’ lives, they must go 
anyway to forgive sin and bring peace to a broken world. Jesus even gave 
them the gift of the Spirit that day, so that they would have God’s presence 
and power with them every step of the journey. 
 

What happened next? Did they do what He told them to do? No. They did 
not go outside of the locked room. They did not go out to forgive sin or to 
heal the world. They remained together, locked away in fear. Finally 
Thomas comes in late. They told him that they had seen the Lord and how 
He had sent them into the world. It was then that Thomas started to doubt. 
If they had really seen Him, if He had really sent them into the world, if He 
had armed them with the power of the Holy Spirit, why were they still 
sitting here? 
 

So often when we hear the story about Doubting Thomas we compare 
ourselves to his lack of faith. But what about the lack of faith shown in the 
others who stayed locked away in fear after receiving the Holy Spirit? We 
ourselves have received an abundance of the Spirit’s presence and love in 
Baptism and Confirmation, and our faith is strengthened every time we 
receive the Lord’s resurrected presence in the Eucharist. If that is the case, 
why aren’t we taking up the mission that was given to us—the same 
mission given by Jesus to the disciples? 
 

In this Easter season, it is time for us to trust in the power of the Spirit that 
has been given to us, get out of our comfortable chairs, and do the work of 
healing, forgiving, and loving that has been entrusted to us. When other 
people see us and the way that we choose to live our lives, do they see 
people filled with the Holy Spirit, or do they ask, “How can we believe in the 
resurrection of the Lord when they are not living their faith in Him?” 
 

“Blessed are those who have not seen and have believed.” 
 

Congratulations to the young people of our parish who will receive the 
Sacrament of Confirmation this week. As you are guided by the Holy Spirit, 
may you be bold and fearless in the way you live your faith in the world!
        
       God Bless you, 
       Father Dave 
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Mass Schedule 
 

Daily: Monday-Friday at 6:30 AM & 8:15 AM*; 
Saturday at 8:15 AM* 
 

Weekend: Saturday at 5:00 PM; Sunday at 7:30 AM, 
9:00 AM, 10:30 AM* & 6:00 PM  
 

*These Masses will be live-streamed on our Facebook 
page (https://www.facebook.com/
StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha) and our website   
(stephen.org/live-stream) 

 

Private Prayer 
 

Daily Mass Chapel and Worship Space are open 
from 9 AM to 9 PM Monday-Friday and from 10 AM 
to 6 PM on Saturday-Sunday. The Adoration Chapel 
is open 24/7; door access code: 9675*  

 

Eucharistic Adoration Holy Hours 
 

  Mondays from 7-8 PM in the Worship Space 
 

Parish Office: 
  Phone:  (402) 896-9675    
  Emergency: (402) 896-9675 ext 2 
  Office Hours: 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, M-F 
 

Pastor:  Fr. David Belt 
 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Zach Tucker 
 

Staff Contact Info: stephen.org/staff 
 

Bulletin Deadline: Monday, 5 PM 
Submit requests to Leslie at l.schulte@stephen.org. 

Today the Church sits in gratitude for the infinite 
mercy Jesus poured out from the Cross, celebrated 
in joy on the Second Sunday of Easter. Join 
together in prayer and adoration seeking 
God’s mercy. Scan the QR code to learn 
how to pray the Divine Mercy Chaplet.  

https://www.facebook.com/StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha/
https://www.facebook.com/StStephensCatholicChurchOmaha/
stephen.org/live-stream
http://stephen.org/staff/
mailto:l.schulte@stephen.org


Offertory & Online Giving 4/4-4/10/2023: 
     

Actual: $50,153 
Budget: $51,557 
 

FYTD Actual: $1,945,767 
FYTD Budget: $2,062,278 

 

Easter YTD Actual: $18,270 
Easter YTD Budget: $30,000 
 

St. Stephen the Martyr operates on a  
Fiscal Year from July 1—June 30 
 

Thank you for your generous 
giving!  
 

Your financial support is vital to the 
well-being of our church and school. 
To make a gift simply scan the QR 
code or go to stephen.org/give. 
Offertory envelopes may also be mailed to our 
office: 16701 S Street, Omaha, NE 68135.  

United in Christ to ignite the joy of faith, community, and learning.  

 Enrollment for 2023/2024 School Year: We are accepting new student 
applications for the 23/24 school year. Acceptance letters and 
enrollment packets for new families will be sent out once your child’s 
application has been approved. Apply at school.stephen.org/
admissions.

 School Advisory Board End of the Year Nominations: 
Each year our School Advisory Board honors individuals 
for their hard work and dedication to our students. 
Scan the QR Code to nominate your 
favorite teachers, support staff members 
and volunteers!

 Religious Education 2023-2024 Registration is open!  
Scan the QR code to sign up your family for Religious 
Education classes next Fall. This year we made a change 
and if you have a 2nd or 8th grade student, the 
sacrament fee has been included in the fee for that 
grade. If you are going to volunteer to be a catechist, 
please also fill out the Religious Education volunteer form. Tuition is 
waived for catechists and volunteers.   

 VBS Registration Closed: VBS is at capacity but you can still have your 
name added to the waiting list. Contact Eileen at e.smith@stephen.org 
to do so. We have saved a few spots for volunteers’ children.  

 Do you want to volunteer for Vacation Bible School? Awesome! That 
means you love the Lord and children. We need: 

 Adult Station Leaders: Adult volunteers may 
waive the tuition of ONE child participating in 
VBS. There will be a meeting for all station 
leaders on June 5, at 6 PM in the school library. 
To sign up, visit stephen.org/vbs2023 or scan the 
QR code. 

 Student Volunteers: For students entering 7th Grade in the Fall. 
To sign up, visit stephen.org/vbs2023 or scan the QR code. 

 

 Totus Tuus Registration for Grades 1st—12th 
St. Stephen is hosting Totus Tuus in collaboration with 
St. Wenceslaus this year. The day program is July 10-14 
and open to children entering 1st-6th grade. For 
grades 7-12, Totus Tuus will run July 9-13 from 7-9 PM 
and includes talks from young adult missionaries, 
experiences of prayer and sacraments and of course 
fun! Scan the QR code to find out more and register!  

 

Reconciliation 
 

Tuesday: 5:30-6:30 PM & Saturday: 3:30-4:45 PM  

 

Baptism 
Baptisms are celebrated on Sundays. Parents are 
required to attend a preparation class.  
Contact the parish office for information or visit: 
stephen.org/sacraments. 

 

 

Matrimony 
Preparation for Marriage begins at least 6 months 
prior to the desired wedding date.  
Contact parish office for more information. 

 

Anointing of the Sick 
Contact Deacon Denny at (402) 861-4538 or 
d.dethlefs@stephen.org. 

 

Homebound Eucharist 
Contact the parish office to make arrangements. 
 

Parish office phone number: (402) 896-9675  

Are you good at making people feel welcome? 
When you meet someone new, like a new 
neighbor, a new work colleague or a new 
parishioner, do you make them feel at home? 
When we make people feel welcome, we make 
them feel like they are included instead of being 
excluded. We are made for relationships – with 
God and each other.  When you see yourself as a 
beloved son or daughter of God, you tend to see 
others the same way, too – just as God, Our Father, 

sees us.    

https://stephen.org/give/
https://school.stephen.org/admissions/
https://school.stephen.org/admissions/
mailto:e.smith@stephen.org
https://stephen.org/vbs2023/
https://stephen.org/vbs2023/
stephen.org/sacraments
mailto:d.dethlefs@stephen.org
https://stephen.org/give/
https://stephen.org/vbs2023/
https://stephen.org/re-registration/
https://www.osvhub.com/stephen/forms/end-of-the-year-nominations
https://stephen.org/totus-tuus/


 
 

Scan the QR code to sign up your family for Religious 
Education classes next Fall. This year we made a change and if 
you have a 2nd or 8th Grade student, the sacrament fee has 
been included in the fee for that grade.  
 
 

If you are going to volunteer to be a 
catechist, please also fill out the 
Religious Education volunteer form. 
Tuition is waived for catechists and 
volunteers.  
 
 

We look forward to an amazing year of 
growing in friendship with Jesus!  

Open to all students of the parish 
Deadline: April 30th 

 

St. Stephen the Martyr Knights of Columbus are 
accepting applications for the 2023 Deacon 

Wesley Kreun Memorial Scholarship. This is not 
an academic scholarship. Awards will be chosen 

based upon the applicant’s service activities 
within the parish as well as any other charitable 

activities.  
 

There will be four, $500, one-year scholarships 
awarded to individuals attending local Catholic 
High Schools, as well as four, $1,000, one-year 

scholarships awarded to individuals attending an 
accredited college or university.  

 

Applications can be picked up in the gathering 
space or in the parish office. Submit completed 
applications to the parish office. If you have any 
questions, please reach out to Hank Hardy at: 

hhardy@janome-america.com.  

 

White Elephant Bingo:  Thursday, April 27th, 6 PM 
in the GPC:  Join the fun! Bring a wrapped gift (we 
encourage something comical or “useless”), a hearty 
appetizer to share and BYOB. It’s a fun, social evening 
where we play Bingo to win a laugh or two! 
 

Every 2nd & 4th Thursday at 1 PM in the GPC: 
Everyone is welcome! Bring your favorite board game 

or join a group for pitch, pinochle, bridge, dominos, or tripoli. Bring a snack to 
share, an item for the St. Stephen food pantry & a friend or partner!  Sign up for 
our emails at stephen.org/primetimers.  

The Pastoral Council is seeking one engaged parishioner to 
join their team.  

 In support of Fr. Dave, this Council strives to be consultative 
in nature, a medium for communication, and a model of 
cooperation and collaboration. 

 Applications are due by Friday, April 21st.  

 For more info or to apply, scan the above QR code or visit 
stephen.org/pastoral-council-faq.  

Scan QR Code to 
Register 

 

https://stephen.org/re-registration/
https://stephen.org/2023-knights-of-columbus-scholarship-application-for-high-schoolers-college-students-is-now-open/
https://stephen.org/2023-knights-of-columbus-scholarship-application-for-high-schoolers-college-students-is-now-open/
mailto:hhardy@janome-america.com
https://stephen.org/totus-tuus/
https://stephen.org/primetimers/
https://stephen.org/pastoral-council-faq/
https://stephen.org/pastoral-council-faq/
https://stephen.org/totus-tuus/


You are not alone! St. Stephen has 
prayer warriors who are ready to pray 
for YOUR intention! God has given us this 
incredible gift to intercede on behalf of 
others through prayer and thanksgiving!  

Submit your prayer request to at stephen.org/
prayer-line or call Beth at (402) 669-4793.  

Welcome visitors and newcomers! If you would like to register as a 
parishioner, please visit stephen.org.  

Click on “Become a Parishioner” in the footer of our website.  
Contact Adam Ybarra at (402) 861-4507 or a.ybarra@stephen.org with any 
questions and to chat about ways we can help you grow closer to Christ!  

 

Saturday, April 15 
 8:15 am † Jeffrey Kane, Jr. (DB) 
  5:00 pm † Rod Ruppert (ZT) 
 

Sunday, April 16 
 7:30 am † Linda DeHart (DB) 
  9:00 am SI St. Stephen parishioners (DB) 
10:30 am † Tom Burkhard (ZT) 
  6:00 pm SI The Belt Families (ZT) 
 

Monday, April 17 
 6:30 am † Egon & Joan Baumert (ZT) 
 8:15 am SI James Gninefou & Esther Adaku 
   Gninefou (ZT) 
 

Tuesday, April 18 
 6:30 am † David Lange (ZT) 
 8:15 am † Thomas Kisicki (DB) 
  

 Wednesday, April 19 
 6:30 am † Dorothy Hakenholz (ZT) 
  8:15 am † Tina Szalewski (DB) 
 

Thursday, April 20 
 6:30 am † David Lange (DB) 
  8:15 am † Dave Ryan (DB) 
    

Friday, April 21 
 6:30 am † Jeffrey Kane, Jr. (ZT) 
  8:15 am † Donald Blair (DB) 
 

Saturday, April 22 
 8:15 am   † Joe Tupper (ZT) 
  5:00 pm   † Mike Hupka (DB) 
 

Sunday, April 23 
 7:30 am † Lewis Storm (ZT) 
  9:00 am † Russ Mitchell (ZT) 
10:30 am SI St. Stephen parishioners (DB) 
  6:00 pm † Lyle Samuelson (DB) 
 
SI = Special Intention       † = Repose of the Soul 

 

DB = Fr. Dave Belt; ZT = Fr. Zach Tucker  
 

Pease note: Priest schedule subject to changes. 

*If you’d like to reserve a Mass Intention, please 
contact Melissa in the parish office at 
m.kane@stephen.org or 402-896-9675. 

 

Mary Azara, mother of Sally Bishop  
Barb Armstrong, wife of Mike  
Anna Ropp 
Nancy Major Jaeck 
Ryan Huebner, son of Marty and Cheryl  
 

 

Eugene Mitchell, son of Janet 
JoAnn Spurgin, wife of Jim  
John F. Johnson, brother of Tom 
Carol Hoban, mother of Scott Ferrero 

http://www.stephen.org/prayer-line
http://www.stephen.org/prayer-line
mailto:a.ybarra@stephen.org
mailto:m.kane@stephen.org


Question: Do children need to receive 
the Sacrament of Reconciliation before 
their First Communion? 

Answer: For centuries the Catholic 
Church has taught that a person needs 
to be in a state of grace (free from 
mortal sins) in order to worthily receive 
the Eucharist. To that end, Catholics 
should make an effort to celebrate the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation any time 
they recognize the need for the 
sacrament (and in keeping with the 
precept of the Church that asks that we 
celebrate this sacrament at least once 
each year).  

In the case of children preparing for 
their First Communion, the Code of 
Canon Law is very clear that they should 
also celebrate the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation before receiving the 
Eucharist for the first time: “It is the 
responsibility, in the first place, of 
parents and those who take the place of 
parents as well as of the pastor to see 
that children who have reached the use 
of reason are correctly prepared and 
are nourished by the divine food as 
early as possible, preceded by 
sacramental confession” (Canon 914). 
While some might question the 
significance of the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation — especially in the case 
of children who might not fully 
understand the reality of sin or the 
meaning of the sacrament itself — a 
child’s “First Confession” can be a 
wonderful time for families to reflect 
together on the quality of their 
relationships, how they put their faith 
into practice, and, when it is possible, to 
celebrate the sacrament as a family. In 
the end, the celebration of these two 
sacraments marks important moments 
in the spiritual journeys of children and 
we hope their “First Confession” and 
“First Communion” help instill in them a 
love of the sacraments of the Church. 
©LPi 

 

The Cinnamon Stix are a group of retired men, 
several whom are members of the St. Stephen 

Knights of Columbus, and all of them are 
parishioners of St. Stephen the Martyr Catholic 

Church. They are available to assist you with 
(most) any handyman type projects that you might 

need done around your residence.  
 

It might be a minor plumbing problem, electrical 
issue, or simply hanging a picture on the wall. We 
are not trying to replace a licensed contractor that 

might be needed for a major issue. If you need 
help call Steve Cinnamon at (402) 669-3441, and 
one of us will get in touch with you to see if we 

might be able to help you. 

 

 

Join us April 20th! Bunco is 
hosted by the Council of Catholic 
Women every third Thursday of 
every month in the Parish Center 

from 7-9 PM.  
21+; $10/person. Questions?  

Contact Brenda Kreber at  
402-203-5196.  

Every year, the Serra Club of 
Omaha honors outstanding altar 
servers. Congratulations to our 

2023 recipients:  
 

Rylan Pearson 
Abby Franco  

Avery Krumsick 
Jude Witt 

Kendall Vanicek 
Christian Riedl 
Avery Romberg 

 

They were presented this award 
on March 23, 2023 by Archbishop 
Lucas. Thank you for your heart 

for Jesus!  We will continue to 
pray for you!  

 

Thank you so much for your 
contributions to COPE (Christian 
Outreach Program – Elkhorn) for our 
Family Lenten Service Project, 
sponsored by our Social Justice 
Ministry.  
 
You donated over 2,500 items plus 
several huge bags of clothing. That's 
48 cans of chicken; 20 boxes of 
pancake mix & 16 bottles of syrup; 
18 bottles of laundry soap & enough 

pods to do 640 loads of laundry! Women will appreciate the more than 1,000 feminine 
hygiene products. In addition, we donated dental products, personal hygiene products 
and diapers. We were also able to present them with a check for $450.  
 
This project was a huge opportunity to live out The Corporal Works of Mercy to feed 
the hungry, give drink to the thirsty, clothe the naked and shelter the homeless. Thank 
you for participating so generously!  

https://forms.gle/KKjGrk2rrctS85YDA


 

MUSIC IN CATHOLIC SCHOOLS SEEKING INSTRUMENT DONATIONS 
Music in Catholic Schools is the 5th through 8th grade band program in the Omaha 
Archdiocese. We have a band instrument inventory that we use to provide 
instruments to those students whose families could not afford to rent or buy an 
instrument of their own. This is such a worthwhile program for all students! Do you 
have an instrument sitting around that you might be willing to donate to MCS? We are 
especially in need of Flutes, Clarinets, and Alto Saxophones, but we would also accept 
Oboes, Trumpets, French Horns, Trombones, Baritones/Euphoniums, Tubas, and 
Percussion Kits (snare drum, bells, or combo kit). Please contact Annette Wallace at 
amwallace@archomaha.org or call 402-827-3724. 
 

CHI VOLUNTEER FAIR 
CHI Health is hosting a volunteer fair on Tuesday, April 25th from 1 – 4 PM at CHI 
Health Creighton University Medical Center – Bergan Mercy Hospital, 7710 Mercy Road 
(Lot D). Learn all about CHI Health volunteer opportunities and complete the volunteer 
process at the fair. Questions? Please call the Volunteer 
Office at (402) 398-6199 or email 
tammy.river@commonspirit.org or apply at chihealth.com/
en/patients-visitors/volunteer-services.html.  
 

HEALING MASS OPPORTUNITY 
His Global Love Prayer Communities invite you to a Healing 
Mass on Friday, May 5, 2023, at Mary Our Queen Catholic 
Church, 3405 S. 118th St. Omaha. Rosary at 6:15 PM, praise 
and worship to follow. Healing Mass at 7 PM, Fr. Kevin Joyce 
from His Global Love Ministry will be presiding. All are 
welcome and bring a friend. Questions, contact Frances 
Mignon 402-515-8000. 

mailto:amwallace@archomaha.org
mailto:tammy.river@commonspirit.org
https://www.chihealth.com/en/patients-visitors/volunteer-services.html
https://www.chihealth.com/en/patients-visitors/volunteer-services.html
https://sites.google.com/view/flaminghoopsbasketballcamp/home
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Kyle Schlautman, C.P.A. Parishioner
11905 P St., Ste 101 • 345-4311 • kyle@randersoncpa.com

Tax & Accounting Services

Braman Mortuary 
& Cremation Services 

	 72nd Street Chapel	 Southwest Chapel 
	 1702 N. 72nd St.	 6505 S. 144th St. 
	 391-2171	 895-3400

Both Chapels Offering Caring Services  
at Affordable Costs for Omaha Families

We create Happiness by Inspiring your 
Lifestyle in your home and Enhancing 

business Environments. 
 Responsibly

90th & L • 592-7072

Tiburon Golf Club 
and 

Banquet Facilities
10302 South 168th St

402-895-2688 
www.tiburongolf.com

Welcome to Delicious
152nd & ‘Q’

Show this ad for 10% off your purchase

15615 Pacific St.   933-5090

WEST

558-8198 
www.hughestree.com

Serving Omaha For Over 50 Years

Tritz Plumbing Inc.
894-0300

“Family Owned & Operated Since 1945” 
4718 S. 135th Street 

www.tritz.com

	 Mike Tritz	 Kate Pachunka 
	 parishioner	 parishioner

7805 W Center Road • 402-391-3900

heafeyheafey.com

6460 South 84th Street
402.339.1226

Susan & Michael Leahy - Parishioners

Mission Village  
Animal Clinic

KATHERINE KNAKE, DVM 
BETH SOULLIERE, DVM

894-5550

16843 “Q” St.  

402-334-6708    11422 Miracle Hills Dr. 

Fit Right. Feel Great!

Omaha’s Only 
Custom Bra 

Boutique

Kelly Rocha 
Owner 

Parishioner  
Certified Fitter

trulyubras.com 
(402) 990-5008

Located right behind Cabela’s

402-758-8701 • WESTGATE.BANK

Proud Parishioner

17055 Frances St, Ste 102	 (402) 557-5862 
Omaha, NE 68130	 frostperio.com

Jay Bergmeier | JayBergmeier.com
402-895-7500	 168th & Q

Full Service Meat Counter 
Freshest Produce • Carryout

    www.fareway.com	 17070 Audrey St. 
               Hours:	 (168th & Harrison) 
M-S 7am-9pm, Closed Sun.	 895-2989

Make the right

ROOFING | SIDING 
GUTTERS

402.289.4316 
Rooferees.com

call!

Show this ad for 10% off 
your purchase

402-399-9976
Rockbrook

mywbu.com/Omaha

Hobson Family-SSM Alums

Tony Schmitz
Agent & Parishioner

402-895-3663
tschmitz@farmersagent.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Michael Wilde

mwilde@4LPi.com
(800) 950-9952 x2248

Steve Orsi
Parishioner

Lincoln/Omaha: 402-891-9887 
24/7/365 Emergency Response

FIRE • WATER • STORM • ROOFING • MOLD 

www.carlsonrestoration.com

Register Now
for ACT Test Prep!

1 on 1 & Group Tutoring402.552.8891
aimhightestprep.com



Ridgeview 
Dental

Dr. Candi Filbrandt
Parishioner

402-884-8880 • 180th & Center
www.DrCandi.com

Quality Training at Affordable Prices
 402-593-9051

   Parishioner	   Mary Lorraine 
Miller

www.MLDanceCenter.com

It ALL Starts With Us

402-339-1667
www.actionbatteries.com
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omahakidsdentist.com

SMILE STATION
PEDIATRIC DENTISTRY

Bryan Hohenstein D.D.S 
(Parishioner)

Matt Schieber D.D.S 
Rick Carstens D.D.S. 

Amanda Snyder D.D.S. 
Jamie Bass D.D.S. 

 
402-330-5535
180th & Harrison 
168th & Maple

You’re on the Right Track to a Healthy Smile!

Specialized Care for:
Infants, Children & Young Adults

Dr. Paul Blecha

16831 Q Street  
Omaha, NE 68135
402.894.1181
Office Hours by Appt.
www.blechafamilydental.com

Omaha Orthopedic Clinic 
& Sports Medicine, P.C.

11704 West Center Road Suite 200 
(402) 691-0500  www.omahaorthopedic.com 

A Practice of Excellence Since 1934 
Pain can’t wait and neither should you

OOC
James O’Brien, dds
(402) 934-8999
5040 S. 153rd St 

Omaha, NE

Safe, Comfortable, 
Predictably Successful

• Implant Rehabilitation of Your Smile 
• Dental Extractions 
• Complex Bone Grafting/Augmentations

OralSurgeryOmaha.com

(402) 500-3402180th & Q

Fewer Hassles. A Smoother Process.
More Money in Your Pocket.

C
O

M

R
The way selling a home should be.

(402) 500-3402180th & Q

Fewer Hassles. A Smoother Process.
More Money in Your Pocket.

C
O

M

R
The way selling a home should be.

  At 192nd and Q     402-830-3700 www.southpawomaha.com

SERVING SMALL ANIMALS
& NONTRADITIONAL PETS

EQUIPMENT FINANCING
MADE SIMPLE

GoCurrency.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Michael Wilde

mwilde@4LPi.com
(800) 950-9952 x2248

402.575.0102402.575.0102
www.bigbirgeplumbing.comwww.bigbirgeplumbing.com

Need a Need a 
Plumber ??
Plumber ??

Schedule Your Service Schedule Your Service 

Dustin Ourada
Proud Parishioner

402-885-4562 Call/Text
dourada@farmersagent.com

Wade Frohloff, Parishioner

4 0 2 . 8 5 0 . 3 3 3 8
www.idealpaintingllc.com

NUCCA Chiropractic 
NonSurgical Spinal Decompression

Dr. Drew Drummond 
Local Parishioner

402.932.3400 402.932.3400 
www.spinalbalancehc.com 
144th & Stony Brook Blvd

   omahatree.com - 402-573-9573 - 3606 McKinley St

Pickup & Delivery

Coffee $34 

Amber $38 

Black $34 

Red $38 

Hickory $34 

Natural $20 




